
 

A Letter from the Mayor 
Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

The weather has heated up so I hope you 

were able to get your pool passes  

purchased. Information about  

getting a pass at either the  

Maplewood Family Aquatic Center 

or Webster Groves Aquatic Center is included in 

this newsletter or call City Hall: 314-968-1410. 

If you haven’t heard, we are pleased to see Eckert’s 

St. Louis Farm Market is moving into the previous 

Lucky’s location and will have a selection of farm-

fresh produce and country-style treats. 

Please plan to join the Parks and Recreation Com-

mission at Turner Park on Wednesday night. You 

will have the opportunity to talk about the plans for 

the park and enjoy a snow cone.  

If you haven’t received a COVID-19 vaccine; a walk 

up vaccine clinic will be available on Wed., June 16 in 

the Lucky’s/Eckert’s Parking lot from 8:30am-12pm. 

-Edward Mahan, Mayor    emahan@rockhillmo.net 
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MARK YOUR  
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with the Mayor: 
June 16, 9 am 

 
Turner Park  
Master Plan 

Meeting 
June 16: 6:30pm 

 
Senior Bingo 

July 1 
 

National Parks 
and Recreation 

Month 
July 

June 16: 6:30 p.m. 

Turner Park: Located off 

Rock Hill Road between  

Lithia and Eldridge 

 Free Snow Cones! 

Virtual Coffee with 
the Mayor 

Wednesday, June. 16 
9 a.m.  

Special Guest: Executive Director,  
Derek Bastian of   

Webster-Rock Hill Ministries 

mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net


It’s the moment everyone’s been waiting for…the 
library is open again! Stop by Monday-Friday 2-6 
PM and Saturday 10 AM-2 PM for browsing and computer use—no ap-
pointment necessary! Not ready to come in just yet? No problem! We’re 
still offering curbside service Monday-Friday 12-2 PM. See our safety proce-
dures athttps://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/using-the-library/#info  

All ages can sign up for Summer Reading Club, and this year’s program runs 
June 1-August 15. Pick up a reading log at the library and keep track of all 
the days you read this summer for a chance to win awesome prizes! Won’t 
be in town this summer? Take your reading logs on the go and participate 
wherever you are. Happy reading!  

Just in time for summer, we have fishing poles available for checkout in 
partnership with the Missouri Department of Conservation’s Rod-and-Reel 
Loaner Program. Drop by the library to check out poles and supplies for 
some screen-free summer fun!   

We continue to offer free gentle yoga on Zoom for adults on the last 
Wednesday of every month. Register for our next session on June 30 at 8 
PM athttps://forms.gle/o1a4XeyXpJtyWFNr5 Beginners and yogis alike are 
welcome to attend our relaxing sessions, and be sure to invite your friends!  

For our younger patrons, we have a new Take and Make Craft kit every 
month. Your kiddos will love our boredom-busting activities—pick one up 
next time you’re at the library!  

Need reading suggestions? Check out our latest blog post featuring this 
year’s staff recommendations. Whether you’re looking for a cozy read or a 
fast-paced story, there’s something on the list for everyone. Take a look 
athttps://rockhillpubliclibrary.blogspot.com/2021/06/our-2021-summer-
reading-recommendations.html  

To stay up-to-date on library programs and more, visithttps://

www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/ or follow us on Facebook and Instagram. As 

always, feel free to give us a call at 314-962-4723 or 

email patron@rhplmo.org to place a hold, ask questions, get book sugges-

tions, and more. See you soon!  

Rock Hill Public Library 
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https://www.rockhillmo.net/parks-recreation-department/pages/national-parks-and-recreation-month
http://www.richmondheights.org/departments/parks_and_recreation_cooperative/maplewood_family_aquatic_center.php
https://www.webstergroves.org/188/Aquatic-Center


Summer Safety Tips from the 
Rock Hill Police Department 


